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The Old Way

Strays get picked up by 
animal control and brought 

to animal shelter. 

Vast majority of animals killed in 
shelter due to overcrowding 

and constant intake. 

The lucky few animals who 
make it out of the shelter are
not sterilized or vaccinated.

The lack of access to affordable 
veterinary care inevitability leads 

to pet overpopulation.

Unsterilized and unvaccinated pets 
reproduce all year round 

while remaining vectors for disease.

Animal Control call volume 
remains unmanageable  

year after year.

Taxpayer-Funded PROBLEM



The Right Way

The animals that need to be
brought to the shelter are

vaccinated upon arrival and 
are then scheduled for 

spay/neuter.

Vast majority of animals find  live outcomes 
through adoption/foster/rescue. Euthanasia reserved 

solely for when it is absolutely necessary.

Animals adopted from 
shelter go home vaccinated 

and sterilized. 

Increased public access to 
basic veterinary care 

(RGVHS low-cost spay/neuter and vaccine clinics)
ensures a safer community

and a decreased stray population.

Stray population steadily decreases.

Animal Control call volume 
gradually decreases due to 
fewer strays and proactive 
community-based shelter 

programs (foster, etc). 

Taxpayer-Funded SOLUTION



Rio Grande Valley Humane Society’s Vision:
The Rio Grande Valley Humane Society (RGVHS) is the leader for animal welfare in the Rio Grande Valley. For 3 years, RGVHS
has kept Harlingen a no-kill city. In February 2023, The City of Mission partnered with RGVHS to bring the no-kill movement to
Hidalgo County.

Stray animal overpopulation is a regional problem that requires a regional approach. RGVHS seeks to expand our reach and make
the entire Rio Grande Valley a safer place for pets.
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